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 Friday, June 2, 2023  Georgia Academy for the Blind  

Follow our library:  

@gablibrary 

Mark your Calendar  
 
8/1  - Open House at GAB 12:00 to 4:00pm 
 
8/1  - Orientation Family Meeting at 1:00pm 
 
8/2  - First Day of School  2023-24 
 
9/22 through 9/24 - Short Course weekend   

Dr. Cindy Gibson, Superintendent 

2895 Vineville Ave. Macon, GA 

FoodFinder Resource Available for Students & Families 
With summer break upon us, we know some students may face food 
insecurity while away from school buildings. FoodFinder is a mobile 
and web app created by a graduate of Georgia public schools that   
allows families to find food distribution sites (including food pan-
tries, drive-through distributions, and school meal providers) based 
on their location. Please consider sharing this resource with your 
students and families leading into the summer hiatus. The app is 
free, not-for-profit, and available in several locations linked below. 
  

Additional Information: FoodFinder on the web, 
App Store, and Google Play 

Mission Statement: The Georgia Academy for the Blind provides quality education    

services to Georgia’s students with visual impairments and/or visual impairments 

in conjunction with other disabilities to prepare them to achieve their highest    

level of independence in transition to college and career readiness.    

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ffoodfinder.us%2F&data=05%7C01%7CJMinter%40doe.k12.ga.us%7C5da82ca8a996495e3b8708db56d66252%7C1aa55c8303434ecbbd39bd7f43876bd7%7C0%7C0%7C638199251006051611%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLj
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fapps.apple.com%2Fus%2Fapp%2Ffoodfinder-fighting-hunger%2Fid1120680132&data=05%7C01%7CJMinter%40doe.k12.ga.us%7C5da82ca8a996495e3b8708db56d66252%7C1aa55c8303434ecbbd39bd7f43876bd7%7C0%7C0%7C6381
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fplay.google.com%2Fstore%2Fapps%2Fdetails%3Fid%3Dorg.foodfinderga.foodfinder%26pli%3D1&data=05%7C01%7CJMinter%40doe.k12.ga.us%7C5da82ca8a996495e3b8708db56d66252%7C1aa55c8303434ecbbd39bd7f43876bd


 

 

A message from our Superintendent  
 

Dear GAB Families, 

Just when you thought all the celebrations and 
festivities for the 2022-2023 school year were 
over!  We have two students that I just can’t resist 
spotlighting before we scale back for a few weeks. 

 

Meet Jackson Burge!  We were proud to share 
with Jackson’s mom that he was named Honorary 
Lifeguard for rescuing a student in the GAB 
pool!   Water safety skills are so necessary for    
every student, and teaching water vigilance pro-
tects everyone.  I am so proud of Jackson!! 

 

 

As you know,  The GAB Way is epitomized by the theme of Self-
Determination!   Ambria Tharpe is an exemplar of Determination and                       
Self-Determination.  Ambria has always loved puppetry 
and has a collection of  puppets.   For her ASPIRE 
presentation, she 
wrote and produced 
her puppet show 
based on the Aesop 
fable “The Lion and 
the Mouse.”    The 
moral of the story 
is,  “Whoever it be, 
whatever size, we 
should help each  
other, and these kind 
deeds always get rewarded.  Being helpful to others is the most significant virtue, 
and everyone is unique in their own way!”  

 

Jackson with his Mom wearing his       

whistle as Honorary Lifeguard! 

 



 

 

 

 

Enjoy your summer break. Be safe and come 
back to continue the stories. 

 

Of course, GAB is not known to brag, but just so you know the summer       

program which starts June 11, 2023,  will include 35 accepted students.  This 
is the largest participation in many years. (We are now turning away            
applicants.)    Also, it is very interesting that 20 of these students are not GAB 
students currently.  This is a good recruitment opportunity.  Several parents 
over the past few years have been amazed when 
they learned at summer program that there is no 
cost to attending the Georgia Academy for the 
Blind!   With the many changes in SPED Directors 
and mobile population, we must work continually 
to get our story out there to find wonderful         
families.  

As ever, 

Cindy 



 

 

Letter From the Editor  

Dear GAB Families, 

What a whirlwind of a May… the school year has flown by and 

here we are in June.  Our Summer Program at GAB will start on  

Sunday the 11th and end on Friday, June 16th.  Then we have      

several weeks to soak up summer and enjoy before August.  I look 

forward to seeing all of you on Tuesday, August 1st for Open House 

at GAB.  Our required Orientation Family Meeting begins at 1:00 

that day, and then residential students can move their things into 

the cottages.  

As a reminder, when school is out in the summer, it’s a great time 

to update your student’s Eye Report. 

This is my last newsletter until school starts in the Fall.  I’m       

available this summer via text or email.  Please feel free to       

communicate with me and ask questions.   

Have a great summer! 

See you in August, 

 

 

Jennifer Minter 

Parent Mentor/Family Engagement 

478-262-3303 



 

 



 

 

June 

Birthdays 

 
 

 

Berkley      6/1    Tyler            6/8  

Jesse C.     6/4            Courtney  6/12 

 

 

       

 

         


